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NBN Committee to hear from ACCC 

The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) will appear 
before a public hearing of the Joint Committee on the National Broadband 
Network in Canberra on 14 August as part of its Fourth Review of the rollout of 
the National Broadband Network (NBN). 

The ACCC will discuss with the committee, recent developments relating to the 
NBN Co Special Access Undertaking, approval of the Optus Agreement, and its 
latest industry consultation process regarding the Points of Interconnect. 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION 

Date: Tuesday, 14 August 2012 
Venue: Committee Room 2S3, Parliament House, Canberra 
 
6.15 pm Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
 
 

Audio and vision of the hearing will be available at: 

www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament and on HMS Channel 9. 
 
For media comment: please contact the Chair’s Office on 0429 787 320. 
 
Further information about the committee’s ongoing Reviews and Inquiries is 
available: by contacting the Committee Secretariat on (02) 6277 2322 via email 
jcnbn@aph.gov.au or by visiting the committee’s website at: www.aph.gov.au/jcnbn 
 

http://www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament
mailto:jcnbn@aph.gov.au
http://www.aph.gov.au/jcnbn

